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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  

 

Jocelyn Lewis,      ) 

   Complainant,   )   File No. WC-2023-0166 

vs.      ) 

      )  

Raytown Water Company,    )  

   Respondent   ) 

 

STAFF’S REQUEST FOR REPORT AND  
RECOMMENDATION DEADLINE EXTENSION 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), through 

the undersigned counsel, and hereby requests an extension of its report and 

recommendation deadline, stating further:  

The Complainant (Ms. Lewis) filed a high bill small formal complaint on  

November 21, 2022.  On November 21, the Commission issued a Notice of Small Formal 

Complaint and Order Directing Staff to Investigate and File a Report.  This Order directed 

Raytown Water Company (Raytown) to file a complaint response no later than  

December 21 and Staff to file a report and recommendation no later than January 4, 2023. 

On December 28, the Commission issued its Order Directing Answer to Complaint, and 

on December 29, Raytown filed its Response.  The Commission’s December 28 order 

directed Staff to file its report and recommendation no later than January 18, 2023. 

Staff has issued data requests and follow up requests.  Staff requires more time to 

analyze the data request responses.  Neither Ms. Lewis, Raytown, nor the Office of Public 

Counsel objects to a 30-day deadline extension.   

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully requests a 30-day extension of its report and 

recommendation deadline. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

 /s/ Paul T. Graham 

Senior Counsel Missouri Bar No. 30416 

Attorney for the Staff of the Missouri Public 

Service Commission  

P. O. Box 360 Jefferson City, MO 65102  

(573) 522-8459 (Telephone)  

(573) 751-9285 (Fax)  

Paul.graham@psc.mo. 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

 The undersigned certifies by his signature below that on January 18, 2023, he filed 
the above document in the EFIS file of the Missouri Public Service Commission. 
 

      

 /s/ Paul T. Graham 
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